
For More Info Contact: 

Kim Leininger  

601 Dr. Creighton Circle  

Shenandoah IA  51601  

712-246-2520  

Fax: 712-246-2946  

E-mail: leiningerk@  

shenandoah.k12.ia.us  

Upcoming Events: 

• Feb 6; Links to LNX 
Adv. Comm. Mtg.; 
4:00; High school 

• Feb 26; M.A.Y. Bowl-
ing; noon-2:00 

• Feb 26; MC2 Bowling; 
2:00-3:00; Little Waite 
Lanes 

• Feb 28; MC2 Breakfast 
Speaker; Adam Smith, 
Brown’s Shoe Fit; 
7:30 a.m.; May Center 

•  

February 2023 
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A sub-committee from our M.A.Y. Advisory Board met for 

Strategic Planning for our program on January 19th. 

Thank you to Margaret Burns, Taylor Goetz, Lori Knight 

and Tyler Maher for taking extra time to discuss future 

plans for M.A.Y.  

Many details of strategic planning and new ideas were dis-

cussed.  

Overall, our main priority for the remaining school year and 

next year is:                    

MENTOR RECRUITMENT 

YOU can help us out and volunteer!!!  

M.A.Y.  Mentoring— National Mentoring Month 
Facebook Promotion 

 

 

 

 

 

Amber liked M.A.Y. Mentoring on FACEBOOK, and 

tagged people she thought would make good mentors.  

She then won the drawing for a pair of HEY DUDE shoes! 

Thank you to all who liked and shared M.A.Y. Mentoring 

and gave us ideas of mentors. If your name was given, 

we’ll be following up to see if you would be interested.! 

MENTORING AFFECTS YOUTH 

M.A.Y. Mentoring 

Strategic Planning! 



Our second semester Mustang Mentors are off and running! 

 

 

M.A.Y. Mentoring 

Students LOVE their Mustang Mentors! 
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MC
2
 Towel Hockey 

 

 

Members of our MC2 Mentoring Club and some great community members enjoyed 
a WILD game of “Towel Hockey” on Sunday, January 15.  In case you aren’t 
familiar with towel hockey, a towel wrapped up and taped is your “stick” and a 
wiffle ball is the puck.  One must play wearing socks (no shoes).  
We then enjoyed eating at El Porton after the games!  Thank you Mike Bauer, Luke 
Dalley, Becky and Jesse Hagey and Carter, Kelsi Leininger, John Leininger, 
Bethann and Kaleb Tillman and Adam Wright for joining us! 
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LIKE MAY 

MENTORING ON 

FB 

 

BOWLING! 
 

M.A.Y. will have a bowling group activity on  

February 26  
Little Waite Lanes  

Noon-2:00 
Pizza and drink provided! 

 
MC

2
 will have bowling and pizza from 2:00-3:00! 

Staci Shearer, Funeral Home Director, 

shared her career journey with our MC
2 

students on January 31 over breakfast! 

Thank you Staci! 

MC
2
 Breakfast Speaker 


